Message from the Chief Nursing & Midwidery Officer | 9 May 2025

Metro North Health

Message from the

Chief Nursing and

Midwifery Officer

Dear Colleagues,

Metro North nurses and midwives are invited to join a vidcast with me and Metro North
Workplace Relations Manager lan Janke to discuss the current enterprise bargaining process.

The same content will be discussed at each of the vidcasts, so you do not need to attend all
three.

Friday 9 May (TODAY) 3pm - join the vidcast

Monday 12 May 2.30pm - join the vidcast

Tuesday 13 May 2.30pm - join the vidcast

Kindest regards,
Alanna

Follow Metro
o @ “0” North on social
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